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March 26, 2024 
  

 
Traffic Alert  

$23.3 Million roadway rehabilitation project on I-10 West of Lordsburg 
Beginning April 1 

 
LORDSBURG - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office in cooperation with 
Mountain States Constructors, Inc. (Contractor) is excited to announce the $23.3M upcoming roadway 
rehabilitation project on Interstate 10 from milepost 0 (Arizona Stateline) to milepost 15 (Gary) in 
Hidalgo County.  
  
Beginning Monday, April 1, 2024, and lasting approximately 200 working days drivers can expect 
various daytime lane closures on both the eastbound and westbound lanes as needed for milling and 
paving operations. The contractor’s hours of operation will be from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m., Monday through 
Friday. Overnight lanes closures may be in place for the replacement of the guardrail and concrete wall 
barrier.  
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
thanks you for your cooperation during this work. For updated information go to: New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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